
11. CONSULTATION RESPONSE - END THE NEED FOR FOOD BANKS - A
DRAFT NATIONAL PLAN

The Council Executive considered a report (copies of which had been
circulated) by the Head of Finance and Property Services advising of a
Scottish Government consultation on the draft national plan to end the
need for food banks as a primary response to food insecurity and to agree
a response to be returned by 25 January 2022.

It was recommended that the Council Executive approves the proposed
consultation response set out in Appendix 2, to be submitted on behalf of
West Lothian Council.

Decision

To approve the terms of the report and the proposed response


